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Resolution 2022-87

• The award of a contract to Kendig Keast 

Collaborative for a rewrite of the Land Development 

Code.



Proposed Changes

• Request for proposals to hire a consultant to prepare the 

rewrite/update to the Land Development Code.

• Four proposals were received. Two were deemed non-

responsive.

• Interviews were conducted with the Kendig Keast 

Collaborative and Code Studio.

• Interview team selected Kendig Keast as the most responsive 

and within budget.



Recommendation

• Recommendation is to award the contract for the 

rewrite/update of the Land Development Code to the 

Kendig Keast Collaborative. 



Questions?


